From: Prue Schubert

Sent: Tuesday, 4 April 2023 10:26 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches

Subject: Proposed development @ 1102 Barrenjoey Road
Categories: NBLPP

We are opposed to the proposed development owing to its overbearing size & detrimental impact which would
detract significantly from the nature of the Palm Beach village
P & J Schubert 2 Florida Rd Palm Beach Sent from my iPhone





